
Dogs Trust Event  
 
Gardeen would like to say a big thank you to everyone who brought their dogs to our 
Dogs Trust event yesterday.  The event was a great success with around 17 dog 
owners attending at our office to receive free leaflets, microchipping, health and 
training advice and basic health checks for their dogs.    
 

 
 


